
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Brian Fancher <bfancher@matadorresources.com>
Thursday, December 27, 2018 7:45 AM 

Kautz, Paul, EMNRD 
Kyle Perkins

[EXT] Request to Cancel APD: Matador Production Co; Northeast Kemnitz 27 State Com 

233H (API No 30-025-45284)

Mr. Kautz,

Thanks again for speaking with me this morning. As discussed, please cancel the approved drilling permit for Matador's 

Northeast Kemnitz 27 State Com 233H (API No. 30-025-45284).

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Brian

Brian Fancher, P.G.

Regulatory Analyst 

Matador Resources Company 

(972) 371-5242-office 

(940) 224-9176-mobile 

bfancher(5)matadorresources.com
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